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   Next holiday– After school Friday 9th Feb 

Dates for the Diary 

 
Next holiday after 

school 9th Feb 
Returning 19th Feb 

 Our Sandylands' Sustainable  
Uniform Shop was very popular!  
We are requesting for any pre-loved 
uniform in good condition to be donat-
ed to help re-stock our supplies.  
We are especially short of  boys  
uniform age 5-9. 

We'd be very grateful if you could bring your donations 
into school. Thank you.  

Sustainable Uniform Shop 

As promised via Facebook, the Zen garden is progressing nicely. Members of the Pupil Parliament were busy 
planting with Alex from the 'Where the Wildings are' project earlier this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

We had some very special guests from Eden Cornwall, who came to find out what we had been doing. They 
were very impressed with our efforts so far.  

 

Genix Healthcare 
Dental practice at 

Torrisholme are now accepting children under 18 
on the NHS. For more information, please call 
01524 239435.  

New Zen Garden 

Burns Night  

Thank you to all those who attended our Burns night 
event last night and for braving the weather. We 
had a lot of fun and the 'neeps and tatties' were 

lovely - thanks to Sue in the kitchen and Mrs Murby 
for making the cranachan!  

Coffee & Chat 

We had another successful 
coffee and chat this morn-
ing . There was lots of ad-

vice and support given 
from our  guests.  

The next one will be Friday 
23rd February from 9am  

onwards. We look forward 
to welcoming some new 

faces! 

Safer Streets for our children 

The Sandylands and West End area of Morecambe has been se-
lected for a new scheme to create an area with safer, greener, and 
healthier streets.  

We want to improve the safety of the area for all road users and 
particularly children by creating safer, greener, and healthier 
streets which can be enjoyed by all. Residents, businesses, and 
others can tell us their views to help develop improvements to the 
area via an online survey, and at events where you can find out 
more about the scheme. 

Morecambe Library, Central Drive, Morecambe, LA4 5DL 
 

Tuesday 30th January 4pm – 7pm 
 

Friday 23rd February 2pm – 5pm 










